Magniﬁco, Rose

%subject: Deputation to Committee of the Whole: . Duffy, Magnetsigns GTA

| cd L

COMMUNICATION
~---Original Message----- CW - C:‘— 2
From: IAN DUFFY [mailto:iduffy.magnetsigns@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, July 27, 2012 11:22 AM ITEM - ! )e'P 2 )
To: Abrams, leffrey :
Subject: Deputation to Committee of the Whole

Hi leffrey. [ would like to address the Committee of the Whole with the hopes of having them direct the Building
Department to change a departmental procedure. The attached request provides a more detailed explanation.
Please let me know if I can get on the agenda for the Sept. 4 meeting, which I understand is the next available

opportunity.

Sincerely

fan Duffy

Magnetsigns GTA

1404 Wallace Rd, QOakville, Ont, L6L 2Y2
Tel: 905-847-3539

Fx: 805-847-3376

g-{" ?UFFY.MAGNETSIGNS@GMA!L.COM

This e-mail, including any attachment(s), may be confidential and is intended solely for the attention and information of
the named addressee(s).

If you are not the intended recipient or have received this message in error, please notify me immediately by return e-
mail and permanently delete the original transmission from your computer, including any attachment(s},

Any unauthorized distribution, disclosure or copying of this message and

attachment(s) by anyone other than the recipient is strictly prohibited.

)



The Clty of Vaughan
2141 Major Mackenzle Drive

‘F?VAUGHAN e i

Tel (805) 832-2281

March 7, 2012

Theresa Pelritlo
Canadian Federation of Independent Business

4141 Yonge Street, Suite 401
Toronto, Ontaric  M2P 2A6

SENT by Reguiar Mail and E-Mall
Dear Ms Theresa Petrillo

RE: Requested Process Improvements io the
Mobile Sign Permit Process

- Thank-you for your recent correspondence to Mayor Maurizio Bevilacqua dated February 14, 2012,

Further o vour letter, as you may be aware we have reviswed this matler in great detail with Mr.
Duffy and we coneur with many of his suggestions respecting the need to update and modernize the
mobile sign permit process. We agree with you and Mr. Duffy that & number of these suggestions
would help improve our current level of customer service. The Planning Commission which includes
the Building Standards and Development Planning Depariments are looking forward to providing the
typa of on-line or elecironic service that you requesting for many other permit types and other related

services.

As discussed In our meeting with Mr. Duffy, modernization will take some time as there are gaps in
tha City's existing infrastructure that prevents the City from quickly implementing our desired
changes.

As part of the City Councii’s approval of the Cily's 2012 Annual Operating and Capital Budgets
additional monies have been budgeted for additional improvements fo tha City's Web Site and
financial syslems. These projects are necessary fo meet our goals and are scheduled for

implementation over the next two years. We are currently warking with the Finance and Information
Technology Departments who are key stakehoiders in our efforis to modernize our approval

processes,

We thank-you for yotr comments and concems and we are looking forward to intreducing a revised
permit process as S00n as we can.

Should yvou have any guestions or require any addifional informafion, 1 may be reached at (805)832-
8510 Ext. 8885 or Mr. John Studdy at (005)832-8510 £x{, 8232,

Yours truly,

John M So(Pl) MCIP, RPP
Comenissioner of/Planning
c. His Worship Mayor Bevilacqua

Barbara Cribbeti, Commissloner of Finance

Dimitri Yampoisky, Chief Information Officer
L eo Grelletls, Director of Building Standards
Mr. lan Duffy, Magnetsigns GTA



